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EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.

Dear Executive Director and Secretary, Debra Howland,

I am writing you to say that  I strongly oppose the idea of Liberty Utilities charging NH
residents to recoup money that was put into pursuing the Granite Bridge Pipeline.
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